Town of Milladore

November 1, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order October 4, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found Ken Manlick absent.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as presented with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.

Informational:
WEC CARES subgrant has been spent. No drop off box was purchased because it can’t be monitored.
Election and absentee information was shared; public test is scheduled for October 28, 2020 at 6:30pm. Election workers with deputy clerk and clerk will attend.

2020 Municipal levy limit worksheet was reviewed.
Milz was directed to look for Wood County bill which has not yet been received.
Action Items:
It was moved by Leon Kundinger with a second from Hank Nigh to purchase salt and salt/sand from the county needed. Motion passed.
No action taken on the request for public records from Construction Business group.
Hank Nigh moved to raise Ron Koziczkowski’s hourly wage from $17.00 to $20.00 per hour. Leon Kundinger seconded the motion which then carried.

Leon Kundinger moved to pay bills as presented with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion passed.

There was a motion to adjourn from Hank Nigh, with a second from Leon Kundinger & the motion passed.

The next meeting is November 1, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
